
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on October 8, 2014. There was no Old Business to 
discuss. In New Business, Josh Veatch, as a representative of the Deacons, made a 
recommendation that the time of the Sunday Evening Service be changed from 7:00 p.m. to 
6:00 p.m. from the 1st Sunday in November through the last Sunday in February, coinciding 
with Daylight Savings Time. The original time of 7:00 p.m. will resume on the first Sunday 
of March. This was voted on and approved for this year only. It will be determined later if 
this will be a change made each year. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 

 


